
 

On Wednesday (19 Sep 2018), we held the popular annual ULI-NUS Networking Night at Canvas 

Boat Quay. In this 5th edition, we have introduced a new format – speed mentoring where students 

get the opportunity to speak with several mentors within an hour. Thereafter, the floor is open for 

all to mingle freely.   

For many years now, this has been one of the opportunities for our alumni to catch up with their 

peers as well as their juniors, at the same time get to know more senior industry professionals. The 

students look forward to this event every year. Many of whom were eager to learn from the mentors’ 

experiences and to solicit advice.   
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